RECEIVED & INSPECTED

AMERICAN FAMILY RADIO | 1 25 200

P. O. Drawer 3206 « 107 Parkgate ¢ Tupelo, Mississippi 38803 l
662-844-8888 » FAX 662-842-6791 | FCC - MAILROOM

March 23, 2004

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communication Commission
445 12" Street, SW, Suite 222
Washington, D.C. 20024

RE: Facility ID 88668, File No: BPED-20040202AHB, MINOR CHANGE in a licensed
facility for a Noncommercial Educational Broadcast Station in Bronson, KS. '

Dear Ms. Dortch:

American Family Association is requesting that the above referenced minor change be
withdrawn. AFA no longer wishes to pursue this application. AFA regrets any inconvenience
that this may have caused.

Also enclosed 1s an extra copy to be stamped as received and returned to us in the self addressed,
stamped envelope. If you or any of your staff have any questions concerning the enclosed,
please contact me. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Donald E. Wildmon

Chairman

Enclosures

e - e
Marva Dyson




